

Bethel Township Board of Trustees October 4, 2016 Workshop Meeting

Administration

- 1: Parking Lot update
 - Paving to be started Thursday, October 6 and completed Friday October 7th.
 - Drainage in parking lot is complete
- 2: Levy Update
- **3: Phoneton Water Update**
 - Pre-Bid meeting on Oct. 5th at 1:30 for the Phoneton Water Project
 - Easements
- 4: Logo-Wear. Trustees wanting them?
- 5: Fire Department Open House will be October 15th, from 2:00PM-5:00PM

| Adjournment 9:20 | |
|---------------------------------------|--------------------------------|
| Not Present Mr. Gary Biggs, President | Mrs. Vanhaaren, Trustee |
| Mr. Jerry Hirt, Trustee | Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer |